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This bill modifies reimbursement provided under state child care assistance programs to child providers 

and license-exempt centers, to: 

 raise the limit, from 10 to 25, on the number of days per year that providers can be reimbursed 

for full-day absent days of a child;  

 retain a 10 day limit for consecutive full-day absent days; and 

 establish an exemption from the limit for some documented medical conditions. 

The changes would have the effect of restoring reimbursement limits and a medical conditions 

exemption that had been in place prior to a 2011 legislative change. 


